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i support the restoration of the eklutna river. I think the Native community should have a big say in the process &
restoration of salmon, as should the Assembly, whose constituents get water from there. i support a community
proposal, not the proposal submitted by the utilities.
Thanks,
Paula

mailto:mail=eklutnahydro.com@wpdatacenter.com
mailto:banksdavis@ak.net
mailto:info@eklutnahydro.com

